NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

4 %, The Spotsylvania County Board of
}E{r Supervizors will hold a public hearing at
Pl 4:30 pom. on May 14, 2019, located at the
Holbert Building, Board of Supervisors
Board Room, 9104 Courthouse Road,
Spotsylvania, Virginia 22553, to receive public comment
on the proposed repeal of Spotsylvania County Ordinance,
Section 18-12 - Restrictions on activities on the highways,
public roadways and medians.

The proposed repeal reflects relevant federal court
cases finding such prohibitions to be unconstitutional
restrictions of the First Amendment of the United States
Constitution.

Persons affected may appear and present their views at
the public hearing deseribed above. A copy of the full text
of the proposed amendments is on file in the Office of the
County Administrator, located at 9104 Courthouse Road,
Spotsylvania, Virginia, 22553, and may be inspected
between 8:00 a.m. and 4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

The Board of Supervisors encourages the participation
of all interested county citizens. For those with special
needs, please notify the County Administrator of any
accommodations you may require at least five days before
the meeting you wish to attend.

BY ORDER OF THE SPOTSYLVANIA COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ED PETROVITCH, INTERIM COUNTY ADMINISTHRATOR




